
Welcome to Our Neighborhood! 

Dear New Neighbor, 

We are thrilled to welcome you to our community! As you settle in, we wanted to share some 

helpful information about our neighborhood to help you feel at home. 

Community Resources 

• Local Parks: The nearest park is Johnson Park, which features walking trails, a 

playground, and picnic areas. 

• Community Center: The Maplewood Community Center offers various activities and 

classes for all ages. 

• Library: Our local library, Evergreen Library, has a great selection of books and hosts 

regular events. 

Neighborhood Events 

We host a monthly block party on the first Saturday of every month. It's a wonderful opportunity 

to meet your neighbors and enjoy some good food and fun activities! 

Contact Information 

If you have any questions or need assistance, please don't hesitate to reach out to your neighbor, 

Jane Doe, at (555) 123-4567 or email her at jane.doe@email.com. 

Once again, welcome to the neighborhood! We look forward to getting to know you better. 

Sincerely, 

The Neighborhood Welcome Committee 


